
 
 

 

 

LETTER FOR RECOMMENDATION 
 

September 13, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
  
I am writing this letter to recommend Athanasios Mantzoros, whom I have known for seven months, 
from June 2023 until January 2024, as a colleague part of Construction team.  
 
Athanasios Mantzoros worked as Coating Inspector (Frosio Level III) in my Quality Control & 
Inspection Department for a modular unit project. During that time, Athanasios had responsibilities 
to monitor the application of all coating activities including Passive Fire Protection, and to ensure the 
quality complies with project requirements. 

Athanasios is bright, proactive and hard worker. He made clear reporting on daily and weekly basis. 
His coworkers gave me only positive feedback about him and he was for sure responsible of the 
success of the project execution. 

 
I highly recommend Athanasios Mantzoros for any similar position as Painting expert in Quality 
Department. He would be a valuable inspector to any employer.  

If you have further questions about Athanasios, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Guillaume GUERRAND 
QC Inspection, Metallurgy & Welding Team Manager 
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